
  
Governing Board 

Notice of Public Hearing  
Petition to Establish Lewis and Clark Charter School 

February 14, 2019 
6:30 p.m. 

Main Avenue School 

1400 Main Avenue, Sacramento, CA 95838 
 

Pursuant to California Education Code Section 47605, the Robla School District 
Governing Board will hold a public hearing to consider the level of support for the 
establishment of the Lewis and Clark Charter School.  

Parents/guardians and other interested parties are invited to attend and comment 
the Board on this agenda item. 

If you would like additional information about this public hearing, please call the 
Superintendent’s Office at 649-5248. 

 

Posted on:  February 6, 2019 
Posted at:  District Office  
   School Sites  
   District Website 


